
Effective May 4, 2020 

To insure the safety of our customers and employees, 

Tri-State EMC has decided to keep the front office closed. 

The drive-thru will be open for payments and new service effective May 4, 2020. 

We also offer these services on our website at:  www.tsemc.net 

Please be patient as we try to serve you. 

We are also available over the phone for any questions or issues at 706-492-3251. 

Thank You for your cooperation in this matter. 


